
CHURCH INVASIONS IN LAS VEGAS
Bill Donohue comments on church
invasions in Las Vegas:

Catholic  churches  in  Las  Vegas  are  being  stormed  by  an
organized band of crazed evangelicals known as Koosha Las
Vegas.  They  invade  churches  during  Mass,  shouting  at
parishioners to repent. “Pope is Satan!” “Mary is a Satan!”
“Stop worshipping the idols!” “Idols are not going to save
you!” “You need Jesus Christ!” Police have confirmed at least
three incidents.

Catholic school students are also being harassed. “If you look
at the Catechism of the Catholic Church and you look at the
Scriptures,” the bigots scream, “you know why God hates this
religious system.”

The cops have thus far not made any arrests, claiming no law
has been broken. They are mistaken.

The  First  Amendment  to  the  U.S.  Constitution  guarantees
religious  liberty.  If  that  means  anything,  it  means  that
people  of  faith  must  be  free  to  practice  their  faith.
Moreover, these Nazi-like tactics are prohibited by the Nevada
Constitution, the second ordinance of which reads as follows:
“That  perfect  toleration  of  religious  sentiment  shall  be
secured,  and  no  inhabitant  of  said  state  shall  ever  be
molested, in person or property, on account of his or her mode
of  religious  worship.”  There  are  also  laws  against
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trespassing,  as  well  as  hate  crimes  statutes.

We are asking the Office of The Sheriff at the Las Vegas
Metropolitan Police Department to arrest any person who storms
a Catholic church, or any house of worship. They need to be
prosecuted with the full force of the law.

Contact the Sheriff: Sheriff@lvmpd.com
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